
Call Process Update  
 

The Call Committee completed their training retreat on October 
28.  On November 1, Pastor CeCee Mills, from the Bishop's Staff, 
provided the committee with names of pastors to consider with 
information on each one so they could begin their discernment 

process and interviews. These names include pastors that 
members of our church nominated as well as pastors identified by 

the Bishop's Staff. 
 
 

Please continue to pray for the guidance of the Holy Spirit as the 
Call Committee continues their work.  Also pray for the pastor 

whom God has gifted and prepared to serve with us as the next 
Senior Pastor of St. John's. 

 

 


